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Lawton, Oklahoma EOD from Fort Sill responded to a church where an explosive device was
found by a child in an alleyway. The child's mother contacted police who notified the 761st EOD
detachment.

The item was determined to be a training round and was removed from the scene. It is unclear how
the munition ended up in the alleyway.
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